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After a long day of work, we were famished and we set out to look for 

‘Street Tacos’. We were headed for the seaside plaza of Bucerias. I told 

Pastor Angel that I wanted to stop by what was my favorite savory Taco 

place in the past. I knew they have been shut down for many years. I 

also knew that they were still out of business. It didn’t make sense to 

take a detour down memory lane while we were all starving. I felt a very 

strong leading to go to Alejandra’s home and speak to her.

I knew that the owner still lived on the property in a tree house style 

dwelling on pilings. Her husband met me at the gate and told me she 

was not well. Her foot was partially amputated due to diabetes. He 

opened the gate, and I called out to her by name with affection. She 

was so glad to receive me. I was very pleased to see her, my dear 

friend Alejandra. We hugged. I told her how much we missed her and 

the fantastic food she cooked up for us on her huge hot grill.

I thanked her for the many years of service feeding my large visiting 

groups of gringos. Her restaurant is still mentioned by friends who have 

come to minister here in Mexico. I could see that she was very weak 

and sickly as she showed me her amputated foot. I took a minute and 

lovingly shared Jesus with her. Within a short 5-minute visit, Alejandra 

prayed and gave her heart to Jesus. She was grateful to me for praying 

for her healing and leading her to the Lord. She was also grateful for 

the visit. A few days later we dropped off an invitation with directions to 
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our church in Cardboard Landia. Alejandra’s 

husband patted his heart with his hand in 

gratitude for our follow up visit. Please say a 

prayer for Alejandra for her spiritual and physical 

well being.

Together we’re changing lives through the love 

of Christ.

Thank you and God Bless!

All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those  

projects. If the need has been met for a designated  
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)
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